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Feature Focus: Rural Breast Health

(MSC News)--Atchison, Jackson and Doniphan Counties have been identified as areas ranking low
in breast cancer screenings. To address that concern, Healthy Living Kansas is working to help
women in the affected area to make breast health a priority.

That's being done through the Rural Breast Health Initiative, funded by the Susan G. Komen Greater
Kansas City office for 2014-2015.

Join KNZA 103.9 FM and KMZA 92.1 FM Wednesday for More Than Just a Soundbite at 6:15 AM
and 1:05 PM. Special guest Trish Long, from the University of Kansas Medical Center, and Project
Director of Healthy Living Kansas, will talk about a breast health lunch and learn program planned
from Noon until 1:00 on Tuesday, September 9th at the Northeast Kansas Area Agency on Aging
located at 1803 Oregon Street in Hiawatha.

Long will also be the guest on KAIR 93.7 FM during Sunday Spotlight on Sunday at 8:00 AM and
1:00 PM, as well as KAIR 1470 AM at 7:00 Sunday morning.

The Healthy Living Kansas Breast Health team may be reached by:
E-mail: HLKansas@kumc.edu Phone: 913-588-2649

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/HI.Kansas
Twitter: @HLKansas and @V SKansas

If you plan to attend the September 9th Lunch and Learn at the Northeast Kansas Area Agency on
Aging, please call Beverly Sunderman at 785-742-7152.
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